





14/02/2017

M.S Therapy Centre Brae Head Wick Caithness

To whom it may concern,

Caithness Voluntary Group has worked with The M.S Therapy Centre for many years and is aware of the need for this service in the community.

At a local Caithness Health Improvement meeting on 8th March in Wick, members of the committee came along and explained what the centre does and how they would like to upgrade the facility. At this meeting there were community and statutory representatives all who supported the centre and and was impressed by the knowledge and commitment of the members. They were interested to hear of the health conditions that the centre can help with.

In June 2016 the committee applied for some funds through the Highland Council Your Cash Your Caithness funds. (participatory budgeting) the group was successful and there was approx 140 people from the community attending that day which also demonstrates community support for their centre.

Regards

Yvonne Hendry Development Officer

y Hendy

Caithness Voluntary Group